
Warner PTO General Meeting
April 30, 2024

PTO President Welcome & Opening Statement from Ashley Kelly:

● Congratulations to the new PTO Board for 24-25 School Year
○ Ashley Kelly – President

○ Jessica Yamaguchi – VP of Major Fundraising

○ Jessica Brocato - Co-VP of Minor Fundraising

○ Kristy Seratto - Co-VP of Minor Fundraising

○ Zach Herbst- VP of Spirit

○ Open- VP of Volunteers (4th& 5th Grade)

○ Justin Gardiner - VP of Volunteers (2nd & 3rd Grade)

○ Alyssa Lara - VP of Volunteers (PreK, Kinder, & 1st Grade)

○ Tiffany Willis - VP of Hospitality

○ Alejandra Wang - Treasurer

○ Open- VP Communications

○ Jordan Sparling– Secretary/ Parliamentarian

● There are still 2 open positions available for the 24-25 Board (communications and
VP of 4th and 5th grade) if anyone is interested please reach out to Ashley Kelly for
more information!

● Congratulations to the Committee Leaders for the 2024-2025 School Year
○ Kristen Jordan- SRC Lead
○ Lauren Mann- 3rd Grade Mad Science
○ Sunbola Ademola- 5th Grade t-shirt
○ Kisha Lee- 5th Grade Space Day
○ Alex Bennett- 5th Grade Memory Book/ Dedication Spaces & Recognition Slide

Show
○ Teekia Youngblood- 5th Grade Paw Prints & Laydown Day
○ Jessica Gamboa- Holiday Shop & 1st Grade Field Trip
○ Kristen Polock- Lead Library
○ Arinola Lipede- Library
○ Ellen Boudreaux- Summer Kindergarten Social, 2nd Grade Field Trip,

Kindergarten Field Trip, Chromebook Helpers, Valentines Day Class Parties,
Holiday Party Crafts

○ Megan Kotzur- PTO website manager
○ Kellley Hagood- 4th Grade Field Trip
○ Yearbook Team

■ Silvia Orozco: Yearbook Layout Lead
■ Hayley Madden: Yearbook layout
■ Eddie Clark :Lead Photographer
■ Heather Mayer: Photographer & Yearbook Layout
■ Taylor Gardner: Photographer & Yearbook Layout



● We have many opportunities available and lots of open committee positions. There
will be a new form available in August 2024 at our PTO Pop-up Shop.

● Voting on Bylaw Amendments: In person Vote and Google form Vote. The google
form will only be open during the meeting.

TREASURER REPORT AND UPDATE
● Presentation to be provided.

OLD BUSINESS

● Playground Shade: We have accepted a bid from McKenna Contracting for a new shade
structure. Planning has been handed over to CFISD and we are hopeful that
construction for this shade will be completed over the summer.

● Major Fundraising 23-24:
○ Readathon raised $31,590
○ We are researching plans to keep our fundraiser “inhouse” to keep the fees lower

● Spirit Shop/Nights
○ We advertise spirit nights in advance with online and flyers in take home folders.
○ Local Table has booked 4 Spirit Nights with us for 2024-2025

● Upcoming Spirit Nights/Events
○ Last Day to shop Spirit wear- May 1st
○ Last Spirit Shop- May 10th
○ Simply Chic Boutique May 11th
○ Astros Night- Game Night- June 1st funds will go into the 24-25 school year

since the check will be cut AFTER Fiscal year closes.

● Hospitality
○ Staff Appreciation Week:

■ In Our Appreciation Era (Taylor Swift Themed
● Teacher Appreciation Week 2024: Proposal

■ We need help with Decorations, and days of volunteering for serving etc.
Please see our signup genius to volunteer. Sign Up Here to Volunteer for
Staff Appreciation Week

Questions from Membership:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IkZfubF8KnBVL_TXqnCGePWXx_iBv9d5d94B2bBGQQ4/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4AAFA622ABFBC43-47218862-inourappreciation#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4AAFA622ABFBC43-47218862-inourappreciation#/

